
Dear Enfield Council

After reading your latest plans I am disappointed to understand the amount of building 
that you are planning in Enfield and that you have chosen to use the carparks.  This will 
just merge buildings and extend the concrete jungles absorbing Enfield into Central 
London.

After watching a report by the BBC last night about hot cities, building is not the way 
forward; more building just exacerbates poor air quality, crazy hot summers and extensive 
flooding.  Instead, we need more green spaces, trees and less developed land to reduce 
heat, pollution and absorb rain water. 

Please reconsider what you are planning to do to save Enfield and retain its unique 
identity.
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